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August 8, 2017 

 

RE:  9th Grade Orientation 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

I hope that you are enjoying your summer vacation.  As school is right around the corner, we are 

inviting our incoming freshmen to Freshmen Orientation which will be held on Tuesday, August 

29, 2017, at Stafford High School from 8:30-10:30 a.m.  This is a great event in which your son or 

daughter will be able to interact with current SHS students of all grades, introduced to faculty 

members, receive a refresher tour, and more. 

 

All incoming ninth grade students are encouraged to attend, and please keep in mind this event 

is for students only.  We look forward to meeting your student on August 29th.   As students will 

be done at approximately 10:30 a.m., you may pick them up at that time.  Should you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact the guidance office at the number listed above.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Phil Gascon    Hilary Lackman  Mary Kate McDonald   

School Counselor   School Counselor  School Counselor 

A – Di     Do – Me   Mi- Z 


